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Communication Cell IUL <communications@iul.ac.in>
Bcc: faculty@iul.ac.in

Dear All,

As you know that in order to prevent ragging, UGC has framed regulations on curbing the menace of ragging in
higher educational institutions, which is a mandatory requirement to take necessary steps for its implementation.

In view of above, I am happy to inform you that with the approval of competent authority, Integral University is
going to observe “Anti Ragging Day” on 12th August, 2024 followed by “Anti Ragging Week” from 12th August to
18th August, 2024 at its campus. The resource person for the occasion will be Prof. (Dr.) S. M. K. Rizvi, Dean,
Students’ Welfare & Chief Proctor of BBD University, Lucknow, who will be delivering an informative lecture on the
theme.

Program Details:
Date: 12th August, 2024 (Monday)
Time: 02.00 PM
Venue: Hall-2 near Central Auditorium.

You all are requested to kindly attend the program as per above schedule.

Warm regards,

Prof. Monowar Alam Khalid
Dean, Students' Welfare 
Integral University, Lucknow
+91-6390011283/84/85  Ext: 3001


